
 

Contact information: 

      Holly McCain, Maintenance Engineer      
ALDOT ECR-Alexander City Area 

(256)234-8495 

mccainh@dot.state.al.us       

 

Shane Brown, District Administrator  

ALDOT ECR-Alexander City Area 

(256)820-3131 

 browndu@dot.state.al.us 

The Alabama Department of Transportation is proposing to improve access points along the US-431 corridor 

starting at AL-204 to Etowah county line. This will include adding turn lanes along US-431, as well as 

modifying and/or removing driveways and median crossovers. This project is scheduled to begin in Spring 

2022. A resurfacing project for this same section of highway is planned for Summer 2022.   

Calhoun County–US-431 from AL-204 

to the Etowah County line. 

Etowah County line  

YOU MAY SUBMIT YOUR COMMENTS BY: 

Visit: www.aldotinvolved.com for a fillable form (preferred) 

Phone: (256)215-5187 to provide verbal comments (3 minute limit)  

Email: us431-improvements@dot.state.al.us 

Mail: Alabama Department of Transportation  
               East Central Region, Alexander City Office  

ATTN: Holly McCain 
240 Highway 280 

Alexander City, Alabama 35011 
 

All comments must be submitted by Monday, May 9, 2022 


